
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC HEARING 

2020-2021 Budget 

 

 
The Burt Township Public Hearing on the 2020-2021 Budget was called to order by Supervisor 
Harold Koviak on March 12, 2020 at 1:33 pm to take comments on the proposed 2020-2021 
budget. 
 
ATTENDANCE:  Harold Koviak, Shirley Reimann, Gene Hodulik, Donna McDougall 
Absent:  Katie Parker (excused) 
 
Also Attending:  Fred Lindroth, Christy Kozlowski, Jim Larson, Tim MacArthur 
  
Supervisor Koviak opened the Public Hearing and discussed funding for Birchwood Road.  The 
approximate cost from the Road Commission is $225,000, of which, the Road Commission may 
pay $25,000.  $105,000 is still owed to the Road Commission on completion of Sturgeon Bay 
Road which would leave $85,000 in the budget for Birchwood Road.   
 
Jim Larson mentioned that he doesn't think the township should pay for the additional 2' 
shoulders of East Burt Lake Road when the road is repaved this summer. 
 
No further comments. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT closed at 1:47 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Donna McDougall, Clerk 
 
  
 


